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Meeting in Roermond from 27th to 31st January 2020
Report by the Spanish Coordinator.

As part of the Eramus + project we’re part of, nine students and three teachers ( one English teacher,  one history teacher and one technology teacher ) of our school “IES Carmen y Severo Ochoa” of Luarca, Spain, had the opportunity of participating in the “Learning/Teaching/Training Activities” that took place in Roermond, The Netherlands, from 27th to 31st January.

The students were hosted by some Dutch students who had taken part in the meeting in Luarca so they already knew each other. This made the relationship between them warm and easy. 

As for the teachers, we had the opportunity to see again some of the teachers of the three partner schools that we had met during the short exchanges previously organised. Thanks to these meetings we are not just partners but also friends.
We live in a very small city on the north coast of Spain, so, to start with, the  journey itself was a experience of great value for the students, considering, for  example, that, for two of them, it was the first time they travelled by plane. They value a lot the possibility they have had of visiting a different country with different culture and customs, which helps to broaden their minds and become more flexible.
The students attended a few lessons and on their comments about them they liked things like the practical way some of the subjects are taught. As for the school, they liked the fact of having a canteen and lockers and that the classrooms are newer. They found that the methodology is quite similar to ours but they think that they have more resources.
As for the school, the first thing the teachers noticed was that it’s much bigger than our school and that the students have a lot more places where they can be during breaks or when they don’t have lessons. It also seems that they have more resources than we do. The methodology used by the teachers in the classroom is quite similar to ours. 
As for the bilingualism at the school, the system is quite different compared to our school’s, since the students in the bilingual section have all their lessons with English as the language of instruction. They don’t have a language assistant.

This meeting meant a lot to all the participants of our school. The bonds with our mates and co-workers became stronger, we had the chance to meet new students and teachers of the hosting school, we learned a lot about how the school works and we had the chance to explore and get to know more about The Netherlands in general and Roermond in particular.
This visit had a special meaning because it’s the last of the project.
